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ANNUAL CHISELDON PARISH MEETING
Monday 8th May 2017 

Police Report

As you may be aware the Police introduced a new way of working last year which was introduced on 7th November 2016. This new model of Community Policing Teams is still settling in but already we have seen an improvement in Police response times to incidents in the area. 

The Police and Crime Commissioner for Wiltshire, Angus Macpherson, has confirmed his priorities for 2017 – 2020 as follows:
· Prevent crime and keep people safe
· Protect the most vulnerable in society
· Put victims, witnesses and communities at the heart of everything we do
· Secure a trusted, quality and efficient police service

With a designated number of officers now Policing Chiseldon 24/7 supported by our Special Constables we continue to strive to deliver an effective service to members of our local communities.  The two PCSO’s for the Chiseldon area: Emma Turner and Joanne Cross continue to be as active and visible in your community as possible and would like to hear from you if you have any concerns or information that you think would benefit us in keeping the Chiseldon community safe. Chiseldon continues to be a low crime area and we are working hard to ensure that this remains the case.
We really rely on our local communities contacting us with information about what is going on in the area. This helps us develop intelligence in order that we can tackle any problems quickly and effectively before they escalate.
As a team we are committed to delivering a victim led service and continuing to make Wiltshire one of the safest counties in the country.
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